
 Minutes 
Camden Town Council  

Year End Meeting 
December 27, 2012  

The year end meeting of the Camden Town Council was called to order at 9:10 am by 
President Richard Fite.  Present were Members Kandance Funk and Jeff Sieber, Clerk-
Treasurer Pat Casserly, and one guest.  

The minutes from the December 13th meeting were approved by a motion from Mr. 
Sieber, seconded by Ms. Funk.  Following a review of the docket and claims, Ms. Funk 
made the motion to approve payment of the bills, seconded by Mr. Sieber and passed.    

Resolution 2012-F, Transfer of Funds, was read by the Clerk-Treasurer and approved 
following a motion from Mr. Sieber.  

Mr. Ken Smith, Municipal Civil Corp, asked the Council for their goals for 2013 in order 
for him to pursue grants to benefit the community.  The Council expressed an interest in 
replacing sidewalks and ramps to work towards achieving the ADA plan goals.  Mr. 
Smith and Mr. Snavely will do the ramp inventory and priorities the 
installations/replacements.  The ramps along SR 218 and north on Water Street will not 
be considered – they will be the responsibility of the state highway department and the 
county.  Mr. Fite asked about the installation of a new sidewalk on the west side of 
Monroe Street, from the Senior Apartments to Main Street.  Mr. Smith stated if new 
sidewalks are added, they will need to meet ADA standards.  Mr. Fite also suggested 
using blacktop instead of cement for the sidewalk.  Mr. Smith will research the options 
and report back later.  Letters of support will be requested from the Senior Center and the 
Town Council.  Mr. Smith will pursue grants from the Carroll/White County REMC and 
NWISWD for the sidewalk.  Other goals will be set at the January council meeting.  

In other matters: 

1. The Council signed their letters to be incompliance with nepotism requirements. 
2. Mr. Fite will call Clinton County Disposal in regards to debris being left on the 

street when trash is compacted. 
3. Mr. Sieber will contact the citizen who has expressed concerns about her high 

water bill.  

Meeting adjourned at 9:45 by a motion from Mr. Sieber.  
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